
On August 24th at 10 a.m., the Office of Communications will host its quarterly parish 
communication meeting in the Cathedral’s parish hall for all those in our parishes 
involved in any form of communications. 

One representative from each parish is encouraged to attend. Anyone who is involved 
with communications (bulletin editors, social media administrators, website admins, 
etc.) are welcome and invited.

The robust agenda includes: 
-	 Presentation by Flocknote on how the company can support parish communications
-	 Tips and tricks for supporting parish social media efforts by a parish social media 		
	 administrator with real examples
-	 How to create a Media Ministry Team presented by parish staff who have successfully 
	 accomplished it.
-	 Resources to support Catholic schools, with guest speakers from Step Up for Students
-	 Office and Ministry updates by directors from the Diocese of Palm Beach 

Refreshments and gifts will be provided to all attendees! 
Kindly RSVP by August 17th by emailing communications@diocesepb.org


